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>>> "Mingins, Kirsten" <Kirsten.Mingins@Cumbria.ac.uk> 20.4.2011 19:21 >>>

Dear All 

Unfortunately, we have had to abandon our online application system and revert to the old system. 

You will find step by step instructions on how to apply for an Erasmus placement at University of Cumbria at 

http://www.cumbria.ac.uk/International/StudyAbroadExchange/EUStudents/Erasmus1112.aspx 

The updated Module List is also available.

I sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.

I look forward to receiving your applications

Kind regards

Kirsten

>>> "Mingins, Kirsten" <Kirsten.Mingins@Cumbria.ac.uk> 11.4.2011 18:08 >>>

Dear Partners

Applications for Erasmus Exchange 2011 

I am writing to inform you that we are experiencing technical difficulties with our new online application system for exchange students. We had hoped to have this open for applications from 1st April, but we now think that this will be end of April, because of this I have extended the deadline for applications to 15th June 2011. Please accept our sincere apologies for this delay we are doing everything we can to get the issues resolved as soon as possible. 

In the meantime, we are publishing module lists by campus as and when they are confirmed. 

These can be found at http://www.cumbria.ac.uk/International/StudyAbroadExchange/EUStudents/Erasmus1112.aspx 

Students should only choose modules at 1 campus and should ensure they read the notes column which lists any specific requirements or pre-requisites. 

Students should complete the attached Learning agreement form and return this to me along with a copy of their English Language certificate and a copy of their transcript. These can be scanned and sent to international@cumbria.ac.uk  as soon as they are ready, there is no need to wait for the application system to open.

Accommodation 2011/12 

Due to an unprecedented number of students joining UoC in September 2010 we have had to change our accommodation arrangements. 

From Sept 2011:

· Students coming for a full academic year (Sept- June). We are able to guarantee accommodation for those who apply and pay for their accommodation by 30th June (for Carlisle) and 31st July (Lancaster) 
· Students coming for semester 1 (Sept- Jan) only, will be housed in temporary accommodation (local guesthouses/ host families) until suitable accommodation can be found or a space in halls becomes available. Students are welcome to search for their own accommodation in the private sector before arrival in the UK, but should bear in mind that private landlords will also give priority to full year students. For information and advice on how to find accommodation please visit: www.cumbriastudentpad.co.uk or contact an accommodation officer (details below) 
· Students coming for semester 2 (Jan- June) only will usually be able to find accommodation in advance of arriving in the UK, but may need to go into temporary accommodation (local guesthouses/ host families) until suitable accommodation can be found or a space in halls becomes available. Students are welcome to search for their own accommodation in the private sector before arrival in the UK. For information and advice on how to find accommodation please visit: www.cumbriastudentpad.co.uk or contact an accommodation officer (details below) 
Accommodation officers: 

Carlisle: Jan.Carruthers@cumbria.ac.uk  Phone: +44 (0) 1228 616206

Lancaster: Stephen.Clapp@cumbria.ac.uk   Phone:  +44 (0) 1524 384336

I will email you again as soon as the application system is open. 

Best wishes

Kirsten 
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